
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 5/4/2012 1:10:04 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: PG&E Advice Letter Pipeline

Thanks for the list Meredith. We should expect to see these filed beginning in July?

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Policy and Procurement

(415) 703-5906

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2012 1:05 PM 
To: Simon, Jason
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: Call to discuss advice letters

CONI 1DFNTIAL

Jason,

Here is the list. Please let me know if you have any questions. The applications are not 
traditional RPS deals.

Thanks,

Meredith

SB GT&S 0323025

mailto:MEAe@pge.com


Advice Letters

BottleRock

CalBio

GreenVolts

Cuyama

Liberty V (Amendment)

Lost Hills

Henrietta

Kansas

SPI Portfolio

Applications

EnXco Windfarm V (QF)

Nevada Irrigation District

PCWA

From: Simon, Jason fmailto:iason.simon@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2012 2:57 PM 
To: Alien, Meredith
Subject: RE: Call to discuss advice letters

Thanks Meredith. Make it a long list©

Jason

SB GT&S 0323026

mailto:iason.simon@cpuc.ca.qovl


Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Policy and Procurement

(415) 703-5906

From: Alien, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@pqe.com1
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2012 2:41 PM 
To: Simon, Jason
Subject: Re: Call to discuss advice letters

Hi Jason,

I thought that might be the case. I will send you a list.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Simon, Jason [mailto:iason.simon@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2012 08:20 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: Re: Call to discuss advice letters

Hi Meredith,

Paul is trying to figure out staffing issues so sooner the better from my perspective. Actually, a 
quick email would suffice really. We don't need to schedule a call.

Thanks,

Jason

SB GT&S 0323027

mailto:MEAe@pqe.com1
mailto:iason.simon@cpuc.ca.qov1


On May 2, 2012, at 8:51 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> wrote:

Hi Jason,

Would it work to add to the agenda for the Wednesday meeting? Or do you need 
the information sooner?

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Simon, Jason [mailto:iason.simon@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2012 02:04 PM 
To: Alien, Meredith
Subject: Call to discuss advice letters

Hi Meredith,

Can we set up a call to discuss what we should expect to see filed over the next 
month or two from the shortlist and bilats?

Thanks,

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Policy and Procurement

(415) 703-5906

SB GT&S 0323028

mailto:MEAe@pge.com
mailto:iason.simon@cpuc.ca.qov1

